",

COYX.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

5th March, 1929.

Dear Eir,

With reference to my letter of the
26th ultimo respecting the motorship "ZULIA", I have
to acquaint you I am in receipt of a communication from
the Society's Surveyors at Hamburg im which they state
they have been informed by the Owners that the vessel is
at present engaged in the coasting trade in the Caribbian
Sea and that she is not expected to return to Lurope
in the near future. It ies alsc intimated that it is

proposed to have the Hodified Survey of the Oil Engines

carried out at Willempted during April and that the Owners

have informed their Reprgsentatives et that port to make
arrangements agcordingly. In the circumstances I
awa}t the receipt of your report in due course.

I am, Deprxr SBir,

Yours faithfully,

H., R, MecClelland lisq.,

W CURACAO. | [ ioyd Reg
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